
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION BRUNCH 

 
Wednesday August 21, 2024 

10:30 AM – 12:00 PM 
260 VAN DEREN RD 

SEDONA, AZ 86336 
 
 

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council may attend the 
Volunteer Appreciation Brunch. This will take place at The Cabin located on 260 Van 
Deren Rd, Sedona, AZ 86336 beginning at 10:30 AM. on Wednesday August 21, 2024.  
 
While this is not an official City Council meeting, public notice is given for this event 
because of the potential that quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or 
Committees may be present at one time. 
 
 
 
Kristie Turck                  Date: 8-15-2024  
Executive Assistant to the City Manager  
 
 
Date posted at physical locations: 8-15-2024  

Staff Initials: DJ 


